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Watts Remy

From: Susan Richman <bellemarefarm@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 1:12 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 Testimony

To the Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources: 
 
I am writing in support of SB 103. 
 
Please, vote to support this bill and place a moratorium on permits for any new huge dairies looking to move to Oregon 
this year.  With the climate affecting water supplies these dairies are looking to relocate to Oregon.  Please do not ignore 
the affect that many cows have on our water, our air, our own Oregon family farms, and our stand for preserving the soil 
and land.  We do not need these huge dairies producing so much milk they drive down the prices.  Our valuable farmers 
can not compete.  No one seems to value the quality of the milk over the dollars to be made, but you should for your 
own health and that of your families. Please make a stand for the future of Oregon as a haven of ethical 
agriculture.  Agriculture which sequesters carbon and stewards the land for future generations despite the changes that 
are coming.  You have the opportunity to support Oregon, right now! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
--  
Susan Richman 
Belle Mare Farm 
971-237-5671 


